. PRIME MINISTER

IRAQ /KUWAIT

You will recall that you approved, with some minor amendments,
the revised draft Directive for our Military Commanders in the

Gulf. The Foreign Secretary has now, rather belatedly, come

)

forward with three further proposed amendments, in the

—

enclosure to the attached letter. All three seem sensible

points. Agree that the Directive should be amended to take
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account of them?
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CHARLES POWELL

6 November 1990
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